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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Reminder: Membership Law Community 
Consultation tomorrow (Wednesday) evening   

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 18, Ohiarí:ha/June 2013) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
(KLCC) would like to remind Kahnawa’kehró:non that the 11th Community Consultation for 
amendments to the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law will be held tomorrow (Wednesday, 19, 
Ohiarí:ha/June).  
 
Discussion on specific amendments to the Membership Law (‘Who decides Membership?’) has 
begun and will be the topic of tomorrow’s meeting. 
 
Another Consultation (#12) will be held next week (Wednesday, 26 Ohiarí:ha/June). Both 
meetings will be held at the Karonhianónhnha School Gymnasium beginning at 6pm. Please note 
that these will be the final Consultations for the summer. 
 
The official minutes and other information are posted at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com. 
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For information, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché  Kahente Horn-Miller, Coordinator 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke   Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca  450-638-5647, kahente.horn-miller@mck.ca 
 
Rose-Ann Morris, Membership Registrar 
MCK Social Development Unit 
450-638-0500, rose-ann.morris@mck.ca 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca
http://www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com/
mailto:joe.delaronde@mck.ca
mailto:kahente.horn-miller@mck.ca
mailto:rose-ann.morris@mck.ca

